

Fairstead Community Primary and Nursery School

William Booth Road, King's Lynn Norfolk PE30 4RR

Telephone: 01553 774666

Email: office@fairstead.norfolk.sch.uk

At Fairstead Community Primary and Nursery School, we nurture and invest in our relationships. We identify each individual's potential and work as a team to create a safe environment for everyone to grow and succeed.

22nd June 2022

Dear Parents/Carers,

We would love for you to join us on Monday 18th July 2022 for our Early Years Outdoor Learning sessions.

This will give you an opportunity to experience our outdoor area with your child and support them in their play based learning.

We are running 2 sessions; please choose one that is most convenient for you.

The session are as follows:

AM session- 9.45am-10.45am

PM session- 2.00pm-3.00pm

We look forward to seeing you then!

The Early Years Team.

Be Safe







Be Responsible

